
Dec 3, 2023 Newsletter  
 

Notes from the Annual Meeting: 
Congrats to the Top 6 listed below plus our  Lady Angler of the Year Melisse Guerrera plus 
our largest Bass of the year of  9.03 caught by Mike Burda at Palestine.  Special recognition 
also to Charlie for the HTA or 1st out of the money award.  We also recognized anglers with 
over 6# bass as well as 15# stringers. 
All prior 2023 officers were voted in again for 2024! 
A lot of communication was brought up to change some by-laws, however due to our current by-laws that will have to be 
brought up at the prior meeting so stay tuned for our Nov 2024 meeting to bring up such amendments so that we can 
vote on them at the 2024 Annual Banquet next December. 
 
 

Treasury Report:  Our treasury balance is $134 after the annual banquet.  See website for break-

down  
 
 

Calcutta; Make sure that stay caught up at $2 extra each tourney.  6# or better wins.  

$124 is the current pot 
 

Tournaments: See website for our tournament schedule for 2024 which includes 9 Indi-

vidual tournaments and 3 Team Tournaments.  End of year standing will be based on your 
best 9 results.   
 

Up Next:  We will have to use our back up lake on Jan 27 (Lake Fork) due to Squaw being closed that 

day.   
 

Final Top 6 for 2023 

 
 
 
 


